Reply to Common Coungcil File No. 040278

From DOA-Budget and Policy Division

June 28, 2004
Ref: 04020

Common Council File 040278 is a communication from the Milwaukee Public Library relative to
creating a new position of Management Librarian, Salary Grade 007. This position will provide
needed support in the Arts and Humanities Department, where two positions were eliminated in
the 2004 Budget.

This position is being created as an alternative to reclassifying a vacant non-management
Librarian IV position in the Subject Services Department. The Librarian IV position has been
vacant since December 2003 and will provide the savings necessary to cover the fiscal impact
shown in the attached fiscal note.

RECOMMENDATION: PLACE ON FILE.

Jegidifer C{ Gonda '
Hécal Planning Specialist
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